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Small UAV Coalition Congratulates Steve Dickson on 
Senate Confirmation 

 Looks Forward to Continuing Strong Partnership with FAA to Develop Regulatory 
Framework for Ubiquitous Commercial UAS Operations  

 
WASHINGTON, DC – July 24, 2019 – Today, the Senate confirmed Steve Dickson to serve as 
Administrator of the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA). The Small UAV Coalition thanks Acting 
Administrator Elwell for his service and leadership and looks forward to continuing to work with the 
FAA as it develops a regulatory framework for expanded commercial unmanned aircraft systems 
(UAS) operations. 
 
“Steve Dickson brings exceptional experience to the FAA as it continues to embark on a new era of 
aviation. Under his leadership, the FAA is equipped to set the global standard for safe, secure UAS 
integration,” said former FAA Chief Counsel Gregory Walden, Aviation Counsel to the Small UAV 
Coalition. 
 
In the near term, the Coalition looks forward to ongoing work with the FAA as it finalizes its 
forthcoming notice of proposed rulemaking (NPRM) for remote identification, scheduled for 
publication in September, as well as to secure early unmanned traffic management (UTM) system 
implementation, as provided for by the FAA Reauthorization Act of 2018. Looking ahead, the 
Coalition anticipates lending its expertise to inform subsequent rulemakings that will be unlocked 
once remote identification standards are in place, including a framework for expanded operations 
such as those over people and beyond the visual line of sight.  
 
For more information on the Small UAV Coalition, please visit www.smalluavcoalition.org, contact 
press@smalluavcoalition.org, or follow @smallUAVs on Twitter. 
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